



Circular: 055

11 June 2020.

Dear Resident,

In an effort to make the collection of refuse as easy as possible for our utility workers, please can we ask that all residents use a plastic bag for refuse.

We still have residents that put waste directly into their black wheelie bin, which means that the utility workers have to drag the entire bin down to the waste area, scrape the refuse out and wash the bin with disinfectant to ensure good hygiene and to prevent odours. When you put your refuse in bags, the utility workers can easily pick up your bag and transfer to the waste area.

If you are recycling your waste and separating it, please ensure you put it in a separate bag so that it is easy for the utility workers to distinguish between this and normal refuse. That way we ensure your recycling ends up in the correct bin as well.

Your ever-caring Village Manager

Wilma Swart

Village Manager